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10/12/2018  15:48:232018/5986/T COMNOT Anita This tree is at the entrance to our front garden and therefore cannot be seen by our neighbours in Hillway and 

the higher numbered houses in Oakshott Avenue.  The reason we wish to fell this particular tree  is to enable 

us to redesign the steps leading from the front garden of our house down to the front forecourt.  The existing 

steps are narrow and steep and my husband and I who are both in our seventies are finding them difficult and 

dangerous to navigate.  There is no way of making the existing steps wider and shallower without obstructing 

the use of our garage.  The new steps will therefore be at right angles to the existing steps.  This necessitates 

the removal of the beech tree.Our intention is to replace it with another tree planted a few feet away.
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